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Lee University has recently launched an internship program for mathematics majors. The main portion of the program

involves working with local businesses on mathematical problems that arise in the industry. In this talk we will give

an overview of the program, introduce the problems we worked with, discuss the application of various mathematical

processes to the problems and share the implications of our analyses. (Received September 20, 2016)



